
Reception Newsletter 24th May 2024 

This week the children have been learning all about butterflies and their life cycles, 

We have enjoyed our sports day.  

Dates for your Diary: 

Tuesday  4th June — Children return to school. 

This week in phonics we have been 
looking at words ending in est. We 

have read these words: 

Plumpest  strongest  
swiftest   

We have reviewed some of our 

tricky were here says today 
We continue to practise the 

Phase 3 diagraph and tri-
graphs every day 

 

Below are links to free games that 
your children could play at home 

over the holidays 

https://www.phonicsbloom.com/uk/game/alien-escape?
phase=3 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
https://www.phonicsbloom.com/uk/game/alien-escape?
phase=3 

Reading Awards: 

 

 

Message Board 

We just wanted to take this opportunity to say 

thank you for all your continued  

support. We have had a lovely half 

term with your children and hope 

you all have a fantastic break. 

.Look at the fun we had at sports day. 

Check out your 
class page on the 
website for more 
pictures. 

 Grace RE 

Eva M RR 

Rhys RR 

Archie RR 

 

 

Finlay RE 

Ayda RR 

 

Silver 

https://www.phonicsbloom.com/uk/game/alien-escape?phase=3
https://www.phonicsbloom.com/uk/game/alien-escape?phase=3
https://www.phonicsbloom.com/uk/game/alien-escape?phase=3
https://www.phonicsbloom.com/uk/game/alien-escape?phase=3

